
                                                                                                                WILSON BOROUGH 
                                                                                                                NORTHAMPTON COUNTY 
                                                                                                                PENNSYLVANIA 
                                                                                                                November 11, 2024 
 
A Budget Meeting of the Council of The Borough of Wilson was held in the Guy B. Tomaino Public 
Safety Building at 2040 Hay Terrace, Easton, PA. Council President John Burke called the meeting to 
order at 6:00 p.m.  Roll call followed. 
 
PRESENT: 
 
Susan Allen  John Burke  Jeffrey Bracken  Russell Lipari 
 
Shaun Gable  Charles Wacik   
      
  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
ABSENT: Kim Muzac, Michael Figueroa, Scott Palinkas 
                                                                                                 
Also present were Jill Garcia – Borough Manager, Christian Meehan- Police Chief,  Eric Flowers – Public 
Works Supervisor and Joseph Sipel – Fire Chief  
 
Mr. Burke began the meeting to open discussions on the 2025 Budget.  
 
Budget discussions ensued.  
 
Ms. Garcia advised the Mary Meuser Library requested a $2000 increase for their 2025 budget. A motion 
to grant the request made by Mr. Lipari. Motion died for a lack of second. 
 
A motion to increase the Crossing Guard rate by $.50 per shift was made by Mr. Bracken. Seconded by 
Ms. Gable. A roll call vote followed. Yes votes cast by Ms. Allen, Mr. Bracken, Mr. Burke, Ms. Gable, 
Mr. Lipari, and Mr. Wacik. Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 
 
Mr. Bracken made a motion to advertise the 2025 budget. Seconded by Ms. Allen. A roll call vote 
followed. Yes votes cast by Ms. Allen, Mr. Bracken, Mr. Burke, Ms. Gable, Mr. Lipari, and Mr. Wacik. 
Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 
 
 

                                                                           
______________________________________                                                  

STEPHANIE N. JONES         
BOROUGH CLERK/TREASURER 

 
  


